Reception Newsletter



Friday 1st March 2019

This Week In Reception

Welcome back after the half term holidays, I hope everyone is well rested and ready for the half term ahead.

This week the children have started a new topic all about Pirates. They have been using Talk for Write to learn the story Mrs Pirate, this enables them to change aspects of the story and re-write it again in their own words. The children have also been looking at subtractions this week.

IMPORTANT NOTICE

Please see Mrs Seagrave 's extra Newsletter for important information based around recent internet/computer games, as seen in the news this week.



Home Work

Reading MUST take place at least three times a week to ensure children are progressing.

This week the children have been given some homework based around the activities and skills they have been learning in their lessons. Please complete these by next week, as well as reading and words.

Thank you for your co-operation.

Miss Cronin

Coats

Even though there has been some unusually hot weather, it is still important that your child brings a coat to school.

A Message From

Miss Cronin

Well Done to Joshua and Mia who have won the Curriculum and Christian Value

Certificates for this week.

Book Bags

<u>Please return book bags daily as there</u> <u>may be letters to go in them or</u>

invitations. We aim to change reading books twice a week.

Snacks

Fruit is provided daily for your children to enjoy during snack time. If you wish for your child to have toast, please pay for this, for the next half term via parentpay.

Miss Cronin

Diary Dates

World Prayer Day-: 1st March 2019, 4pm-5.30pm at St Christopher's Church. Activities and a meal will be provided. All welcome.

Lent Appeal: We will be collecting donations for helprefugees.org (more details will follow)

Parents Evening: 7th March 2019

